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January l4, 1963 Wm. R. Schaaf, Mgr.

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
1735 So, Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr, HNittler:

Thank you so much for your letter of January 3, 1963, letting
us know that you heard us on our frequency check. We broadcast
on 1560 kilocycles and operate on a power of 250 watts daytime,

We really appreciate hearing from you boys. We had letters from
Canada, New York, Massachusetts, New Jersey, North Carolina, to
list a few.

We are still a rather new stations. We only started operating on
October 22, 1962, Still like a play toy to us., Only had one
breakdown so far, Pretty good!

Any time that you hear us be sure to let us know, We appreciate
any suggestions or comments that you might have. Again thanks,

Sorry for the delay in verifying your letter, but we had "quite
a few" letters,

Yours very truly,

Wind

-

William Olin g3
Chiéf Engineer




